
From:   TRACY TARUM   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   July 16, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0524-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are only getting an L1 Repeater; frequency is 1.575 Ghz.


